
    

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Police Foundation Sponsors Gardens Cup 
 
PALM BEACH GARDENS, FL (April 27, 2017) – The Palm Beach Gardens Police 
Foundation announced today that it will be the Presenting Sponsor of “The Gardens 
Cup.” This two-person, fun-based charity scramble tournament will be played at the 
Sandhill Crane Golf Course on May 20, 2017 with a tee off at 8:30 AM. 
 
The tournament is open to golfers of all skill levels. Those looking for a little competition 
can vie to be named the Gardens Cup Team Champions while others can play just for 
fun. 
 
This annual charity event helps support the Palm Beach Gardens SPIRIT team, a 
volunteer based committee of City employees whose mission is to give back to others, 
boost employee morale and increase employee engagement in the city. 
 
The Police Foundation has been the Presenting Sponsor of this event since its inception 
and is part of our Community Outreach mission. 
 
Individuals or organizations interested in helping to sponsor the event, or play in the 
tournament should contact Ms. Charlotte Presensky at 561 804-7042 or at 
cpresensky@pbgfl.com. More information on the tournament is available at 
pbgpf.org/the-gardens-cup/ 
 
 
About the Palm Beach Gardens Police Foundation 
 
The Palm Beach Gardens Police Foundation is a non-profit entity holding IRS 501(c)(3) 
status.  Its mission is to secure public funding to enhance the safety of the community 
and the effectiveness of the Palm Beach Gardens Police Department.  
 
For more information visit www.pbgpf.org 
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Thomas F. Murphy, President 
Palm Beach Gardens Police Foundation 
10500 N. Military Trail 
Palm Beach Gardens, FL 33410 
Phone:     (561) 799-4440 
Email: tmurphy@pbgpf.org 
Website: www.pbgpf.org 

 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                  April 27, 2017 


